
 

PRESS RELEASE 
THE VILLA Receives Quality & Administrator of The Year Award 
 

September 30, 2016: The Utah Health Care Association’s Fall Convention on September 27th held 

some good news for Uintah Basin Rehabilitation and Senior Villa. The Villa has received the 2016 Bronze 

Quality Award from the American Health Care Association and the National Center for Assisted Living. In 

addition, The Utah Health Care Association named Jeff Chamberlain it's Administrator of the Year. 

 

As a Bronze award recipient, The Villa has demonstrated its commitment to a rigorous quality 

improvement program. Winning the Bronze Award is the first step in the AHCA/NCAL’s national quality 

award program. The application for the Bronze Award requires members to assess their organization's 

mission, vision, and other key factors that lead to success and quality care. This provides a strong 

foundation for the second step in the program — the AHCA's Silver Award. A celebration of all 

AHCA/NCAL quality award recipients will take place on October 18, 2016 in Nashville, Tennessee, during 

the organizations’ annual convention. 

 

Jeff Chamberlain’s Administrator of the Year Award is well earned. Since becoming The Villa's 

administrator in May 2015, Jeff has worked tirelessly to build a team that is dedicated to providing the 

best long-term care and rehabilitation services in the Uintah Basin and in Utah. He has helped usher in 

a number of changes in personnel and processes that reflect his determination to provide 

compassionate care to all of The Villa’s residents.  

 

As stated in the nomination letter submitted by Amanda Hartman, Director of Nursing, “Jeff is a 

humble leader who supports each of his managers and allows them to shine while he remains in the 

background. Jeff is full of encouragement for his team and is always there when needed. Jeff has truly 

proven that if you care and are dedicated to the residents and team, anything is possible”. 

 

The Villa is making great strides to be the standard of excellence in promoting the health, healing and 

well-being of their residents and their families. Above all, they focus on providing compassionate care to 

every resident, every day. Please join us in congratulating them on their efforts to truly make a difference. 
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Pictured above (left to right):  Amanda Hartman (Villa Director of Nursing), Jeff Chamberlain (Villa Administrator) and  
Bobby Richardson (Uintah Basin Healthcare Chief Nursing Officer / Vice President of Nursing Services)  
– at Utah Health Care Association Convention 
 

 
Pictured Above: Villa Residents & Staff with the 2016 AHCA/NCAL Bronze Quality Award 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 

Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive independent rural-based healthcare system in the state of Utah. 
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